
Tele2 announces changes to the Group
Leadership Team
Stockholm – Tele2 AB (“Tele2”) (Nasdaq Stockholm: TEL2 A and TEL2 B) announces that Jenny
Garneij, Executive Vice President People and Change, will leave her position effective from
today. 

Jenny joined Tele2 and the Group Leadership Team in May 2023 and has been responsible for HR,
including culture, change management and people engagement.   
 
- I want to thank Jenny for her contributions to Tele2. She has played an important role in strengthening
the organisation and drive change during her time at the company, says Jean Marc Harion, CEO &
President at Tele2.  
 
Karin Wadström Sjöstedt, currently Head of Workforce Management at Tele2, will take on the position as
acting EVP People and Change effective from today.   
 
For more information, please contact:
Fredrik Hallstan, Head of External Communications Phone: +46 761 15 38 30
Stefan Billing, Head of Investor Relations, Phone: +46 701 66 33 10
 
 
 
Tele2 is a leading telco with the purpose to enable a society of unlimited possibilities. Through our networks and services —
ranging from mobile and fixed connectivity, telephony and data network services to TV, streaming and global IoT solutions — we
are deeply connected to every aspect of today’s digital lifestyle. By making our infrastructure more powerful, reliable and
sustainable, we enable society to become that as well. Tele2 was founded in 1993 and is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. In 2023,
Tele2 generated revenue of SEK 29 billion and reported an underlying EBITDAaL of SEK 10 billion. For latest news and definitions
of measures, please see our homepage www.tele2.com
 

http://www.tele2.com/

